
 

VICTORIAN POULTRY FANCIERS' ASSOCIATION LTD - 

NOTICE OF   ANNUAL MEETING 

 
Members are advised that the Annual General Meeting of the VPFA Ltd will he 

held on Saturday 1st December 2018 commencing at 1.15 pm at the Deer Park Club Conference 

Room 780 Ballarat Road Deer Park 3032. 

The AGM will be immediately followed by a General Meeting of the membership. 

 

There is a good Bistro at the Deer Park Club. Come for lunch beforehand and enjoy a nice meal in 

pleasant surroundings. 

Please note if coming for lunch you need to book a table. 

Deer Park Club Phone: 03 9363 1030 

 

Nominations for Four Directors of the VPFA Ltd are also sought. Nomination forms available on 

the VPFA website or contact the VPFA Secretary. Nominations close at 4pm on Friday 5th October 

2018.   

 

Notices of Motion for the Annual General Meeting of the VPFA Ltd must be in the hands of the 

Company Secretary by no later than 4.00pm Friday 26th October 2018. 

Any Notice(s) of Motion must be proposed and seconded by current 'A' Class Members of the 

VPFA Ltd. 

 

Send to A Beaty VPFA Ltd Company Secretary P O Box 928 Shepparton Vic 3632 or 

 Email to: admin@vpfa.com.au 

  

mailto:admin@vpfa.com.au

